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Our Mission Statement 
 
Respect yourself                                       
Respect everyone in our school community 
Respect everyone in our local community 
Respect everyone in our global community                   
But most of all, respect God our Father in Heaven    
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AT SCHOOL 

 

Class 2 have been enjoying 
making a castle with recycled materials.  They 
have also completed a spectacular stained glass 
window of the story of creation. 

AT HOME  

You have been working hard  
creating all sorts; a fabulous  
dinosaur, an amazing compass, stone soup and a 
cake in a mug!  You have also been dancing and 
giving directions.  Fantastic work everyone. 

FEBRUARY HALF TERM HOLIDAY                                                        

In line with the Government         
announcement, we will not be open 
over the half term holiday.   For those 
children currently in school, the last 
day will be Friday, 12th Feb and we 
will re-open on Monday 22nd Feb for 
those same children only.  We will 
update you when we have a         
confirmed date for all pupils to return 
to school. 

Cheap eats for lockdown weeks 

https://www.nhs.uk/change4life/
recipes/lunch/cheap-lockdown-
lunch-ideas 

St Thomas More High School, Westcliff are looking to recruit to 
our team of Learning Support  Assistants to work alongside 
Teachers and specific students with particular needs.  This is a 
one year contract.  If this role might be of interest to you, please 
visit the school’s website www.st-thomasmore.southend.sch.uk 
for further details or telephone the school on 01702 344933. 

Have a Heart for HARP  

To raise money, Friday 12th February will be a 
non-uniform day, this will be a virtual non-  
uniform day for those children at home.  We are 
also making a Prayer Tree at school.  Any   
families that donate on the just giving page or 
through the Schoolgateway will also have a little 
heart placed on the Prayer Tree with your family 
name.  We hope you can take part and support the homeless this 
Valentines' Day.  We know your donations can bring a huge smile 
to the homeless and make a real difference. Thank you all so 
much.  Please see email for full details. 
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